
Feb 26, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
Please make this happen. Waiting for the Supreme Court to rule on unrestricted mega donors may turn 
into a really bad Monty Python skit. 
Perhaps creating a higher path such as this is the most effective way at this time. 
Maybe in the future we could even see political discussions that abide by high school rules of debate; 
Don't discredit the source Don't change the argument 
 
Hey, it could happen, 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Steve 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Steve Campbell 
1540 Spruce St 
Florence, OR 97439-9613 
(541) 653-2686 
 
 
 


